
 

 

 

ThePark 
Federation Lake Farm Park Academy 
to question is to grow Learning, Achieving, Aspiring Together 

 

Lake Farm Park Academy 

Botwell Common Road 

Hayes, Middlesex UB3 1JA 

Tel : 02085732622 

Email : lfpaoffice@theparkfederation.org 

 
A Multi-Academy Trust                                                                  www.theparkfederation.co.uk 
                                                                                                                      

 

 

 

 

28th February, 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 4 Trip to Warner Bros. Studio Tour – The Making of Harry Potter 
 
The teachers in Year 4 are delighted to announce that on Monday 9th May, 2022, our Year 4 
pupils will be visiting the Warner Bros. studio near Watford by coach to experience the magic 
of the Wizarding World of Harry Potter, explore iconic sets & discover what it took to bring 
the Harry Potter films to life at Warner Bro. This learning opportunity will allow pupils to 
see and explore behind the scenes of a film studio and see the book that we have been 
reading and studying in school, ‘Harry Potter and the Philosopher’s Stone’ come to life. They 
will be able to walk in the footsteps of Harry, Ron and Hermione as they navigate their way 
through their new lives at Hogwarts School of Witchcraft and Wizardry. We will be visiting 
Warner Bros. Studio Tour – The Making of Harry Potter to discover and investigate areas of 
the curriculum that the pupils have been exploring in school and make links to their writing, 
reading and drama lessons. 
 
The school is dedicated to offering a range of experiences for our pupils and we require a 
one off payment of £18.00 on Parent Pay no later than Friday 1st April 2022 or two 
instalments of £9.00 one Friday 1st April 2022 and the second payment of £9.00 no later 
than Friday 22nd April 2022.  
 
Any additional information in regards to the trip will be given closer to the time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss McMenemy 
Year 4 Team Leader 
 

 
 
 
 


